
 

  
 
 
  
 
 
 

Update on work in your 
community 
NL-05 Regulator Station Rebuild- Clark Avenue 

May 07, 2024 

Dear Neighbor, 

Thank you for your continued patience as we continue upgrading our existing regulator station on Clark Avenue. 
We are writing to update you regarding ongoing work in your neighbourhood. 

Upcoming Activities 

Additional heavy machinery is expected on Clark Avenue during week of May 13th. The crane (pictured below for 
reference) will be on site for one working day: on or around, Tuesday, May 14th. During this time, access to the road 
will be closed for the entirety of the work. Heavy activity and noise is to be expected. 

After critical lifts are complete, crews will continue to upgrade and weld infrastructure within excavations. Following 
welding activities, crews will perform multi-day quality assurance testing. The project remains on track to be 
completed this fall 2024.  

As always, our crews will work diligently to minimize any impacts to the community. For your safety, please do not 
enter work zones and be mindful of work zones during and after construction hours. Thank you for your cooperation 
and understanding as we continue to move towards completing these important upgrades in your neighborhood. 

For questions or more information please contact us at the number or email below. 

 

This is an important notice. Please have it translated. 
Este es un aviso importante. Sírvase mandarlo traducir. 
Este é um aviso importante. Quiera mandá-lo traduzir. 
Avis important. Veuillez traduire immediatement. 
Questa è un’informazione importante, si prega di tradurla. 
Это очень важное сообщение. Пожалуйста, попросите чтобы вам его перевели. 
 
Dies ist ein wichtiger Hinweis. Bitte lassen Sie es übersetzen. 
Αυτή είναι μια σημαντική ειδοποίηση. Σε παρακαλώ, μετέφρασέ το. 
Đây là một thông báo quan trọng. Xin hãy dịch nó. 
這是一個重要的通知。請翻譯一下. 

이것은 중요한 공지입니다. 번역해 주세요. 
これは重要な通知です。翻訳してもらってください。 
. זה  את תתרגם בבקשה. חשובה הודעה זו  
 

National Grid 
Outreach Team 
Phone: 631-213-2009  
Email: box.LIprojects@nationalgrid.com 

Website: www.ngrid.com/nl05  
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